
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
DATE: April 2, 2018      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
CONTACT: Officer Charley Davidson, WPD, (316) 541-0096               

 
 

Media Advisory 
School Bus Incident Update 

 
Wichita Police Department (WPD) officials have completed a review of a citizen complaint 
about a patrol officer driving pass a stopped school bus. 
 
At approximately 4:45 p.m. on Monday, March 26, a WPD officer was en route on a reported 
shooting, which is documented under case number 18C020269.  The officer had his 
emergency lights on and slowed as he passed the stopped school bus.   
 
WPD officials were made aware of the incident on Tuesday, March 27.    
 
The review included WPD policy & procedure, training, and legislation.  As a result of the 
inquiry corrective action was taken.  The review is part of the officer’s personnel record and by 
department policy, officials cannot comment further. 
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